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Dear Victor, 
 
I want to thank you for your continued efforts to share your knowledge and relationships in the music 
industry with our music business students at the Frost School of Music. 
 
During your Friday morning Forum presentation, all of the music business students were captivated 
by your candor and your enthusiasm for music and the artist. Your ability to relate your experiences 
and to reinforce the value of relationships in the music business in way that motivates our students is 
very powerful and supports the efforts of the faculty. I am particularly appreciative of your patience in 
speaking with students one and one and your willingness to offer advise and direction. 
 
I also want to once again thank you for taking a personal role in the Take 6 performance in Miami. It 
was through your efforts and relationships that not only did we sell out the concert, but Take 6 made 
some lifelong relationships to treasure.  
 
I look forward to our continuing working relationship and your next visit to campus. I know our 
discussions will be invigorating and thought provoking. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Christopher Palmer 
Program Director/Assistant Professor 
Arts Presenting & Live Entertainment Management 
 


